From: BoardSec

To: .

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2014-0276
Date: December 19, 2014 3:58:30 PM

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: December-19-14 3:52 PM

To: BoardSec

Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2014-0276

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:

Please do not allow this increase to happen.

Gas prices are down yet Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. continues to make a very healthy
profit annually.

To increase the cost to the general public is a form of greed. Many of the general public will
not get any increase of salary and many have not had an increase in years. We find ways to
live carefully within our means. This increase should be denied and the management of
Enbridge Gas should find sustainable ways to decrease the cost to Canadian consumers.

It is the Canadian thing to do!
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